

Boarding House

Dear Parents and Pupils,

The first week of our final term, pupils in year 8 began their exams! The week consisted of evenings spent outside riding bikes, playing tennis and cricket, and then relaxing before bed.

I'd like to recognise the year 8s for their efforts. It was a joy to commemorate this with a supper at Zuccis followed by boarding on Friday evening. I hope everyone had a lovely week at Ullswater.

The second week began quietly, allowing us to venture out into the village to Jubilee Park and pick up some bargain sweets from Morrisons! On Tuesday, we switched up our milkshakes and made crunchie-themed ones instead. They were enjoyed by everyone.

On Thursday, our Year 2 pupils attended a taster session. From start to finish, they were fantastic. Creating fantastic hama bead creations, including one outstanding giraffe creation, and creating Oreo milkshakes. We hope to see everyone again soon.

The third week has been quite calm, with the Lincolnshire show dominating the conversation. Didn't our stall look fantastic!! On Wednesday, we went to see Woodhall Spa Ladies cricket before eating pizzas at home. On Thursday, one of our boarders cooked us waffles, which was lovely.

Have a restful weekend as we embark into the final fortnight, which includes sports and speech days!

With thanks

Mrs Warwick-Smith Boarding House Parent





8888	000000
Next Week's Activities	
Monday	Fire pit with Marshmallows
Tuesday	Water Fight!
Wednesday	Hunted!
Thursday	Junior Play



